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Officers & Chairpersons 

President 
  Joanne Shropshire 843 957-0415 
Vice-President 
  Karen Bennett         215 880-1408 
Secretary 
  Louisa Jordan         843 215-5799
Treasurer 
  Mary Harrigan       585 704-0441
Historian 
  Jan McGinty           843-314-3060
Sunshine 
  Kathy Petkis           843 236-8238
Newsletter / Website 
  Dawn Dilley           843 399-4834
  ddilley1@mac.com
Membership 
  Anna Henry        203 339-5091
  Carol Lloyd        843 236-0488
Programs 
  Jerre Reese              843 215-4189
  Kathy Stuart           910 579-1739
  Brenda Call             843 293-2047
  DJ Stultz                  843 455-4904 
Hospitality 
  Elaine Messier       978 604-9058
  Ginger Tappen       843 215-9242
Projects / Challenges 
  Visit the website for current
    Committee Chairpersons 

Web Page 
coastalcarolinaquilters.com

SNIPPETS

PHDs 
Here are a few more PHDs that have been completed.  In order 
to get all of them on a page, they are small images.
In a few days there will be a new section on our website to 
better showcase all of these masterpieces.

Bed Runner - 
Anna Henry

Butterfly Baby Quilt - 
Anna Henry

Two Lenten Stoles (reversible) - 
Anna Henry

Butterfly, dragonfly, bee 
quilt - Anna Henry

Links Quilt - 
Anna Henry

15-Degree quilt - 
Bobbi Callison

2-Color Quilt
Bauble
Bright Homespun
Flannel 1/2 Square Triangle
Free Spirit
Small Simply Serene

by Joanne Shropshire
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President’s Message

As we welcome Fall and hopefully some cooler weather, it just reminds us that another season has 
passed and still no guild meeting.  They still have no idea when the building we met in will reopen.
I would like to thank all of our members who have taken this difficult time to focus on the positive 
by giving of themselves to others.  We have given just as many quilts if not more than normal.  I was 
able to take 222 pillowcases to MUSC last month and will have over 100 more by the end of the 
month.  Thank you to all of the members who help me out with getting them finished.
Remember if you know anyone who is not well please let us know so we can send them a card of 
encouragement.
I hope we can see everyone soon and until then, be safe and mask up.
Joanne Shropshire

Program Notes from Jerre

D.J. and I have decided the Altered Panel Challenge has gone on long enough.  We are going to 
do a virtual challenge.  We are asking you to send a picture of your FINISHED panel (quilted and 
bound) to Dawn Dilley at ddilley1@mac.com.  She will post the pictures on the website.  Each 
picture will be assigned a number and everyone may go to the website and vote.

coastalcarolinaquilters.com
The winners will be posted in the October Newsletter and prizes will be mailed.

Dates for entries and voting:
Send your photos to Dawn no later than Wednesday, September 23.
Go to the website after Saturday, September 26 to vote.
Deadline for voting is Thursday, October 8.

If you would like to donate your challenge to Fostering Hope or Family Outreach, it would be 
greatly appreciated.

Contact Margo to make arrangements  843-655-4826 or cdwool31@frontier.com
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Sherry Coutain, Family Life Educator at Family Outreach of 
Horry County, was overjoyed to receive 30 beautiful baby quilts 
last month.
Many thanks to Louisa Jordan and Gilma Caslin for making and 
quilting all of them.

Although our summer charity workshops didn't happen as planned this year many ladies have 
been hard at work.  So much stay-at-home-and-sew time has been good for our charities.  Many 
are taking the opportunity to use up lots of scraps, leftover blocks or finish UFOs.
Check out the beautiful array of quilts that were donated to Fostering Hope this past month. 
Many thanks to Terry Slotter, Eileen Moseley, Gilma Caslin, Louisa Jordan, Pam Donat, Carolyn 
Brackat, Kris Frey, Joanne Shropshire, Jackie Fife, Sue Wehner and Judy Lilly.  Thank you all and 
let's keep up the good work ladies.
If anyone has charity quilts they would like to donate, please contact Margo at 
cdwool31@frontier.com or call/text 843-655-4826 or Joanne at shropshirejoann@yahoo.com or call 
843-957-0415.
(Editor’s Note:  There are too many quilts to include all in the newsletter.  There is a Fostering 
Hope Quilt page on the website that has been neglected (by me).  I will put all of the current 
pictures on that page so you can see and appreciate these quilts.)

Quilt donation update from Margo - 

Wanted —  Since we aren’t meeting and don’t know when we will get together again, it was 
suggested that it might be nice to have a CCQ Facebook page.  Grand Strand Quilters has a page, 
nicely created and managed by Jan McGinty, and it gives everybody a chance to see the quilts their 
members have created.  Please let Jerre or Joanne know if anybody in CCQ would like to take on 
the job of setting up and maintaining a Facebook page for our guild.
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